
 

 

 

 

 

tšumaš Creek Improvements from Hueneme Road to Upstream of Jane Drive Update  

The Ventura County Public Works Agency – Watershed Protection will begin construction of the tšumaš Creek 
Improvements from Hueneme Road to Upstream of Jane Drive project on or about December 15, 2020 to alleviate 
flooding. 

The project includes the removal of 780 linear feet of trapezoidal concrete channel along J Street and 90 linear feet of 
reinforced concrete box culvert under Hueneme Road, construction of 800 linear feet of reinforced concrete box conduit 
and 70 linear feet of reinforced concrete open channel transition structures, traffic detour, street paving, traffic signal 
relocation, curb, gutter and sidewalk reconstruction, a waterline relocation, and appurtenant work (see figure below). 

Currently, construction is scheduled to be complete by mid November 2021. Street parking on J Street may be unavailable 
for all or a portion of the construction period, however all private driveways facing J Street will remain accessible 
throughout construction.  

Project Information Page 

The project plans and construction schedule updates may be viewed at the link below. 
https://www.vcpublicworks.org/wp/tsumas-creek/ 

 If you have questions, please call 805-654-2007. 
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